Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

EXPRESSWAY AUTHORITIES
Miami-Dade Expressway Authority "MDX"
The Miami-Dade Expressway Authority (MDX) announces a hearing to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIMES: Tuesday, July 10, 2012, 6:00 p.m. – 8:30 p.m.; Formal Presentation, 7:00 p.m.

PLACE: William M. Lehman MDX Building, 3790 N.W. 21 Street, 2nd Floor, Miami, FL 33142

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: This Public Hearing is being held to allow interested persons an opportunity to express their views about the location, conceptual design, and social, economic and environmental effects of the proposed capacity improvements to SR 836/Dolphin Expressway from west of N.W. 57 Avenue/Red Road to east of N.W. 17 Avenue in Miami-Dade County. The MDX Work Program number is: 83628.010, ETDM #13060. The project proposes one additional travel lane in each direction along SR 836 to alleviate congestion and improve safety within the project limits as well as improvements to the N.W. 57 Avenue/Red Road, N.W. 42 Avenue/LeJeune Road and N.W. 27 Avenue interchanges.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Tere Garcia, (786)277-9292 or via e-mail: 83628@mdxway.com.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 5 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Tere Garcia, (786)277-9292 or via e-mail: 83628@mdxway.com. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: Tere Garcia, or visit the MDX website: www.mdxway.com or write: Mayra Diaz, MDX Planning Manager, 3790 N.W. 21 Street, Miami, FL 33142.
